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Project Description 

Team E​2 ​+ V is excited to work with Matthew Riddet, Dale Chan, and Ryan Robillard to strengthen 

the MyLevelUp mobile application. MyLevelUp uses games to engage children and help them 

with language development. The objective of this project is to develop more games so that 

children, parents, and teachers have diverse options that strengthen the impact of learning. 

 

Evan Plant 

Evan has been excited about video games since he was very young, and 

discovered his interest in technology. The ICS program at Camosun has 

helped him develop a passion for programming and game design. He is 

interested in exploring artificial intelligence, creative writing, and other 

areas that will improve his game design skills. Evan plans to head into the 

video game industry, with the hope of directing his own projects some 

day. 

 

 

Victor Baya 

Victor has been interested in technology from a young age. His 

inspiration comes from movies and video games. Seeing all the cool 

technological advancements in these fields has pushed Victor to pursue 

opportunities in the tech industry. Victor enjoys problem solving and 

being creative in art, sports and music. Victor has plans to pursue a 

career in the video game industry, web development or database 

management. 

 

 

Evan Vassiliadis 

Evan has always had a passion for computers, but for the majority of his 

life, he worked in the restaurant industry in order to help his father’s 

business. Evan has realized that was not his true passion, which led him 

to Camosun. His time in the restaurant industry has gave him valuable 

experience working under pressure and the ability to interact with 

various customers. Currently, Evan enjoys Muay Thai kickboxing, lifting 

weights at the gym, and meditation. He is anticipating using the 

knowledge from Camosun to begin his career as a game developer in Vancouver. 

 

E​2 ​+ V would like to thank Chris Newstead, Jason Cumisky and the rest of the Camosun faculty for 

providing us with the skills needed to succeed in the industry.  We would also like to thank the 

LevelUpLearning project sponsors and team for providing us with an exciting opportunity. 


